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Highway Superintendent Report: 08/17/2021 * Larry White 
 
We have completed our paving with 9.25 miles covered; 3.35 top and 5.9 shim. 
 
We have helped Dekalb and Edwards with their paving and we want to thank 
them as well as Canton, Pierrepont, and Hermon for their help with us. 
 
We are now working on shoulders. 
 
We have cleaned around guide rails as time allows. 
 
We have installed driveways on the Cassidy, Colton and Backus roads and 1 
crossing pipe.  
 
We have taken a truck to Stadium International for repairs.  
 
This has been a productive and busy month and I thank the men. 
 
 
 

 


